
Applying for Pupil Premium at Carlyle 
Infant and Nursery School

Please sign up for Pupil Premium if you think your child may be entitled.

Please speak to us if you have any problems with money for uniform, trips or clubs. The Pupil 
Premium grant is available for children who are from low-income families, in care or if their parent is 

currently serving in the armed forces. Please see further details below:.

You can claim for Pupil Premium if you 
currently receive:

∑ Income Support

∑ Income-based jobseekers allowance

∑ Income0related Employment and Support 
Allowance

∑ Support under Park VI of the Immigration 
and Asylum Act 1999

∑ The guarantee element of State Pension 
Credit

∑ Child Tax credit, providing you aren't 

entitled to Working Tax Credit, and have 
an annual household income (as assessed 
by HM Revenue and Customs) that does 
not exceed £16,190.

How can my child be supported through 
pupil premium?

∑ Children who are eligible for pupil 
premium funding are given the 
opportunity to work on their own or in 
small groups . 

∑ To engage the children’s interests we will 
be giving them the opportunity be a part 
of the “Snowy Owls Club”. 

∑ During their time with the Snowy Owls 
Club they will be given the opportunity 
to take part in activities to support them 
academically, socially and emotionally. 

∑ These children are offered a place on a 
school trip for free.

∑ We can supply some School uniform for 
free.

All correspondence and 
discussions are private and 

confidential. 

Please inform the School if there 
are any changes at home.

Carlyle Infant and Nursery School, Carlisle Avenue, 
Littleover, Derby DE23 3ES

Telephone: 01332 760369                   Email: 
admin@carlyle.derby.sch.uk


